
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

There has been a surge in cases of viral conjunctivitis in the city. If your 

wards show any symptoms like pink eye, itchiness and swollen eyelids, 

you are requested not to send them to school, as the infection is highly 

contagious. 

Moreover, if your child has a cough, cold fever or any other flu like 

symptoms, please keep him/her under your care at home. 

 

Looking forward to your cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards 

Mayor World School 

 

 


